
 

 
 

 
On 10/28/2023, at the request of Wenatchee Police Department, Chelan County 
Sheriff’s Office coordinated an additional search for Travis Coleman in the 
foothills west of Wenatchee.  Coleman was originally reported missing from the 
city of Wenatchee in April of this year.  Since that time, CCSO has conducted an 
air search (via helicopter) and a ground search of areas it was thought Coleman 
might have been. No signs of Coleman were found during the previous 2 searches.   
 
The 3rd search initiated on Saturday and concluded on Sunday.  On Saturday the 
search consisted of the following resources: 
 

- 10 Pierce County Volunteer Search and Rescue members, including 2 search 
dogs.  
   

- 15 Chelan County Volunteer Search and Rescue members, including 1search 
dog 

 
- A Washington State Search and Rescue Planning team 

 
- Chelan County Sheriff’s Office helicopter 

 
- 1 Chelan County Sheriff’s Office side by side UTV 

 
- 2 Chelan County Sheriff’s Office Search and Rescue Deputies 

 
On Sunday the search consisted of the following resources: 
 

- 7 Chelan County Volunteer Search and Rescue members, including 1search 
dog 

 
- 1 Washington State Search and Rescue Planning team member 
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- 1 Chelan County Sheriff’s Office side by side UTV 

 
- 1 Chelan County Sheriff’s Office Search and Rescue Deputies 

 
 
 
The operation covered the area from Castle Rock to Fairview Canyon.  A number 
of small items were located.  Unfortunately, nothing that gave any indication of 
where Coleman might be.  
 
The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank all the volunteer teams for 
their assistance and dedication to this operation.  If you have any information about 
this case, please contact Wenatchee Police Department case number 23W06420. 
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